
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

May 27, 2025   
 

Kids on the Green Returns for Summer 2025  
 

This summer, families are invited to the Freeman Store and Museum patio every Tuesday at 
10 a.m. in June, July and August for the 8th annual “Kids on the Green” series.  This popular 
family event features free entertainment designed for children of all ages, such as 
performances by magicians, musicians and storytellers.     
 
Attendees are encouraged to bring a blanket or lawn chair to sit on and enjoy the show. In the 
event of inclement weather, check the Town’s social media channels or call the weather line at 
703-255-7842 for cancellation notices.   
 
This year’s series is presented by the Town of Vienna in partnership with the Rotary Club of 
Vienna and Vienna Presbyterian Church.  For more information and the full program schedule, 
visit www.viennava.gov/kidsonthegreen. 
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